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SPOTLIGHTS 

Dr. Rhonda Amerson was selected to serve as a Provost Fellow for 2021-2022. Her work will 

address program mapping in each of the Schools.     

Dr. Chi Cheung co-authored a journal article on the issue of vaccine mandate. 

Chan, B. S. B., & Cheung, C.-N. (2021). Vaccine Hesitancy and Coercive Vaccination in the 

COVID-19 Pandemic: A Preliminary Moral Evaluation. International Journal of Chinese 

and Comparative Philosophy of Medicine, 19(1), 11–27. 

https://doi.org/10.24112/ijccpm.191928 [The article is written in Chinese with an 

English abstract] 

https://doi.org/10.24112/ijccpm.191928
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Dr. Jane Strong, Past President for the Virginia Council of Administrators of Special Education, 

attended a virtual fall special education conference "Leading with Specially Designed 

Instruction." The keynote presentation was by Dr. Emily Solari of the University of Virginia 

entitled “Scientifically-Based Reading Instruction: The Importance of Core and Supplemental 

Intervention”. There was also a valuable session on "SDI in Co-Teaching: Three Elements, Two 

Teachers, One Unique Approach” led by Dr. Margaret Weiss from George Mason University. 

This content will be used within future MGA course content for our teacher candidates.  

 
SEBS Spotlights is compiled and circulated monthly. Submissions should be received by the 
fourth Thursday of the preceding month. 
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